Queen Mary Hospital missing patient
found

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:

The spokesman for Queen Mary Hospital made the following update today
(August 17) regarding a patient leaving the hospital without notification
earlier:

The 48-year-old female patient who left the hospital without
notification yesterday (August 16) has been located by her family member at
around 2pm today and was then sent back to the hospital in stable condition.


http://www.government-world.com/queen-mary-hospital-missing-patient-found/
http://www.government-world.com/queen-mary-hospital-missing-patient-found/

